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4th Street SE Reconstruction 
 
The Minneapolis Pedestrian Advisory Committee (PAC) enthusiastically supports the design for the 4th Street SE 
reconstruction presented on 4/21/16. The PAC recommends further study in the following area:  
• Pursue reduction in width and/or consolidation of existing curb cuts along 4th St SE. 
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